Sierra Valley Ground Water Management District P.O Box 88 Chilcoot, CA. 96105

December 5, 2023

Dear SVGMD Board and Sierra County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to inform you that I have decided to resign from my position as Director and Vice Chair at SVGMD. I want to take this opportunity to thank the entire SVGMD Board of Directors and the Sierra County Board of Supervisors for the opportunity to be a part of managing and protecting such a valuable resource of the Sierra Valley.

Sincerely,

Donald A. Wallace Wallace Ranches

wed alkellar